
 
We are only 86 days away from the beginning
of classes!! Can I get an AMEN?!

We want to commend you for all the hard work
you are putting in to come to Oral Roberts
University! 

Please know that we are here to assist you in any
way during your process of coming to ORU. At this
time, you have begun your registration online and
may have your VISA already. If not, do not fear, in
this newsletter, we will go over tips to have a
confident and professional interview. YOU’VE
GOT THIS!

Before we get started, keep in mind we will
continue to host zoom meetings to give you that
extra reassurance on how to best prepare for
your VISA interview. Use the link on the next page
to sign up! If you can’t make the zoom meeting,
you can reference an instructional video at this
link here. 
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Join us for a meeting that will
provide visa interview tips and walk
you through the registration steps

you need to complete prior to
arriving on campus.

Registration to come

GAME NIGHT
June 8 at 9 AM (CT)

Get to know one another and make
friends prior to coming to campus.

We will have virtual games and learn
fun facts about one another. 

 
Register here

VISA
INTERVIEW
TIPS

UPCOMING ZOOM EVENTS

Dress well
Always say the truth
Establish a strong tie to your home
country
Be confident while answering
questions
Make sure your answers are in
alignment with the information on
the DS-160 you have submitted
Do not submit any false documents

 

DOCUMENTS
TO BRING
Form I-20 issued by ORU
Printed Form DS-160 “Online Nonimmigrant Visa
Application,” confirmation page
Passport is valid for at least six months after you
plan to enter the United States
A two-inch by two-inch photo of yourself
Receipt for your $160 visa application fee
payment
Receipt for your I-901 SEVIS fee payment.
Admission letter from ORU
Financial Guarantee Form and Bank Statement –
preferably 2 months old or less for bank
statement
Certificates, transcript, and any test results
Information proving the student intends to return
to their home country after studies. This can be
an introductory letter from the workplace.

 

VISA TIPS + REGISTRATION
June 23 at 9 AM (CT)


